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JA met on May 19-20, 2025 and JA Administrative Council met on May 20, 2025 in 
person in Denver, Colorado. 
 

○​ Elections (four-year terms) 

■​ Pacific Boys rep to JAAC- Steven Petesch (PS) 

■​ JA rep to the ROAS- Jill Simpson (RM) 

■​ JA Beach rep to the Rules Commission- Kevin Anderson (NT) 

■​ JA Girls Indoor rep to the Rules Commission- Kim Greenback (GL) 

 

○​ Old Business- The JA discussed various different ways that we can continue to 
build the website to better suit our needs as an assembly. The most important 
topic discussed was making sure that documents for the joint sessions of the May 
Meetings be uploaded for use. The JA website currently has a password 
protected page ready for this, but we did not receive permissions to upload these 
documents prior to the meetings- not having this access makes it challenging to 
participate in the joint RVAA/JA zonal sessions. 

○​ Programming Committee- Various motions were passed unanimously regarding 
USAV coaching education. The JA feels that there needs to be a landing page on the 
USAV website to organize available opportunities for coaches with regard to continuing 
education. They also feel that promoting these opportunities via email, text, and social 
media will increase participation. Lastly, the JA would appreciate more discussion on a 
refresher or recertification for IMPACT from the coaching education department. 
 

○​ Competition Committee- The competition committee discussed and brought 
forth various motions that were later approved by the full JA in their second 
session.  
 

○​ JA Administrative Council- discussed the following key points: 
■​ Reviewed the graphic organizers provided by USAV regarding the path of a 

motion and the structure of USAV governance and would like further review 
and clarification  

■​ We recommend the exploration by the education services department for 
IMPACT re-certification and/or continuing education credits for coaches 

■​ We recommend the full JA or at least the JAAC attend the October 
meetings for increased representation and better efficiency  


